August 23, 1999

Mei Hung

Executive Director

Chinese Cultural Connection, Inc.
62 QOakland Road

Reading, MA 01867

Dear Mei Hung,

When I got home from work this past Friday and listened to our answering
machine, I found that my 13 year old son had used the Chinese Cultural Connection to
make telephone calls to our house. Apparently, my son was helping to install the air
conditioner in the Interim Maintenance Director’s office when he felt the need to call
his mother at home. Please find attached a check for $10.00 that should be more than
enough to cover the four telephone calls from Reading to Beverly.

I apologize for any inconvenience and if you have any questions, please feel free
to call me.

Sincerely,

(leo K (s

Harry K. Harutunian



